
Notification to Witnesses of the Court of Bosnia and Herzegovina  

 

In line with the recommendation issued by the FBiH Health Ministry on 27 July 2022, all parties to the 

proceedings are hereby ordered to wear protective masks in the courtrooms. 

 

Concerning the witnesses living in and outside of Bosnia and Herzegovina, you may send all inquiries 

regarding your testimony by way of text or Viber messages to duty mobile phone numbers indicated 

below, or by e-mail messages at:  

   

reg.wso@sudbih.gov.ba  

  

 

Our Witness Support Section remains at the disposal of all witnesses appearing before the Court of 

BiH for the purpose of providing support in both normal and extraordinary situations!  

   

Our contact phone numbers:  

   

033 707 184         033 707 186  

061 480 432         061 154 998  

  


